TOWN OF BALDWIN
SHERBURNE COUNTY
STATE OF MINNESOTA

NOTICE OF THE TOWN OF BALDWIN’S
INTENT TO INCORPORATE

Pursuant to Minn. Stat. 414.02, Subd. 1a, please be advised that the Town of
Baldwin intends to file an incorporation petition with the State of Minnesota,
Office of Municipal Boundary Adjustments, seeking the incorporation of the
Town of Baldwin to a city form of government. The Town of Baldwin expects to
file this petition approximately thirty days from the date of this Notice. Please feel
free to contact the Town of Baldwin Clerk, Joan Heinen, at (763) 389-8931 if you
have any questions or concerns regarding the proposed filing.

Dated: December 5, 2023.

Joan Heinen
Baldwin Township Clerk
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